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Tuesday, 01 October 2019 
Re: Harvest Service 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We would like to remind you that our annual harvest service at St.Augustine’s Church will be taking 
place next Tuesday, 9th October from 9:30-11:30am and you are all most welcome to attend. 
 

Cherry, Maple and Willow Class Service: 9:30 -10:15am 
Sycamore and Oak Class Service: 10:45 – 11:30am 

  
 
As last year, we are collecting food to support the Somer Valley Foodbank who will gratefully 
receive any donations which we can offer them. Please see attached list food and goods currently 
required. 
 
Please could your child bring their item(s) to school on Tuesday 9th October to carry down to St 
Augustine’s and back. 
 
We look forward to your joining us for what should be a lovely occasion. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 

 
 
 
Elizabeth Ennew (Headteacher) 
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